


Medications 

Any medication given at school must be brought in the CURRENT ORIGINAL container properly labeled 

with the manufacturer's label or the pharmacy label. If medication has changed, a note from the 

prescribed doctor is needed. A medication form must be signed by the parent for each medication or 

medication change. Medications will not be given if not delivered in the original labeled bottle. 

The nurse's office keeps over-the-counter medication on hand. These medications will only be given if 

the parent has signed a permission form. 

For the safety of your student and all other students, delivery of medications to the school should be 

by an adult and given to the nurse or school secretary. 

Thank you for your help in ensuring the health and safety of our students! 

Melissa Sturtz, RN 

School Nurse 

North Cedar Community School District 
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